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SUMA Board Members Running for FCM Board 
  
 
Beginning tomorrow, representatives from municipalities across Canada will gather in Niagara 
Falls, Ontario for the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Annual Conference and 
Tradeshow. Four members of the Saskatchewan Urban Municipalities Association (SUMA) 
Board of Directors will be running for positions with FCM. 
 
SUMA representatives running for Saskatchewan director positions on the FCM board: 

• Malcolm Eaton – SUMA Vice-President of Cities and Mayor of Humboldt 
• Darren Hill – SUMA Executive Member Saskatoon/Regina and Saskatoon City 

Councillor 
• Tiffany Paulsen – SUMA Director for the City of Saskatoon and Saskatoon City 

Councillor 
SUMA President Debra Button also holds an appointed seat as a Saskatchewan director. 
 
SUMA’s Director for the East Central Region, Councillor Randy Goulden from the City of 
Yorkton, is running for the Third Vice President position on the FCM executive.  
 
“It is a true privilege to be involved with FCM,” said Goulden, “and so I'm proud to be a 
candidate for the Third Vice-President on the FCM Board of Directors.” 
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For more information visit www.suma.org, or to arrange an interview please contact: 
 
Sean McEachern 
Director, Policy and Communication 
Saskatchewan Urban Municipalities Association 
Telephone: 306-525-4394 
smceachern@suma.org 
        

Founded in 1905, SUMA is the voice of urban Saskatchewan. Collectively, our members 
represent 82 per cent of the people of Saskatchewan. 
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